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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.    Charleston, W. Va. 25304           office@kccofc.org           304.925.7435 
 

July 23, 2024 

 Morning Assembly 

  July 28, 2024 

Emblem Handout  
  and Usher:  Richard Wagner 
 
Worship Leader  
  and Opening Prayer: Chris Morris 
  
Communion Presider: Greg Moore 
 
Contribution Count:  Tom & Jan Winnell 
 
Closing Prayer: Tom McNeely 
 
Children’s Classes: 
  Preschool — 1st Grade Bianca Williams 
  2nd — 5th Grade Tom & Jan Winnell 
   
Sound & Pete Williams/         
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb  
Kinder.  

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday July 21, 2024 

Attendance: 51 

Contribution: $5,189.00 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact Tom 
McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Contribution and Attendance 

Backpack Assembly Party August 9 

Kanawha Valley Church  

Assembly Hall  7 pm  

 

Back to School Carnival August 10 

Oakwood Terrace  10 am 

 

Welcome Home Sunday August 25 

Fishinger Road CofC 

Columbus, Ohio 

 

Honoring the Old Paths September 12-14 

Harrisville CofC 

Harrisville, W.Va. 

 
 

Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board out-

side of the office. 

Important Dates 

Family of Frank Childers (Tom McNeely’s uncle), who died 

last week 

 

Greg Moore, recovering from gall bladder surgery 

 

Nick Johnson, recovering from a fall 

 

Tom Winnell, health issues 

 

Becki Conway (friend of Dee Moore), Tamika Latta, Barb 

Samples, Linda Bailey, Shelia Lucas, Regina Mayne, Chuck & 

Shirley Denham, Helen Stewart, John Shuman, Charla Cline & 

Lanny Markland 

 

A checkbook is a theological document, it will tell you 

who and what you worship. -  Billy Graham 
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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
July 23, 2024 

The Men’s Bible Class meets at the 

church building on Wednesday nights 

from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm and discusses 

the previous Sunday’s sermon.  All men 

are welcome.  

The class is on summer hiatus and will start again on 

Wednesday, August 7. 

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Morris or 

Tom McNeely. 

Men’s Bible Class 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on Wednesday 

nights from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm in room 17. All 

ladies are welcome.  

The class is on summer hiatus and will start 

again on Wednesday, August 7. 

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale. 

If you need free access to RightNow Media, please contact 

the office. 
The Book Club’s next meeting will be on 

Tuesday, July 23, at 6:00 pm, TONIGHT, 

at Panera Bread, South Ridge, South 

Charleston. 

The book selection for June’s discussion is Rush by Emma 

Scott.  If you have any questions, please contact Sheila 

Dale. 

Everyone is welcome.  

Ladies’ Book Club 

Ladies Bible Class 

Thank You ! 

Thanks to you we were able to fill ALL 

of the requests for items needed for the 

Union Mission’s new Men’s Sober Liv-

ing House.  Thank you! 

Men are still needed to help mow and 

weed-eat the lawn.  Please see Renee Morris for more in-

formation.  

The Sunday Morning Adult Bible Class is studying 

the book of Philippians.  The class is led by Matt 

Gallagher. 

If you have any questions, please contact Matt. 

Sunday Morning Adult Bible Class 

Back-to-School Carnival 

We are again working with the Kanawha Valley 

Church.  This time we will be handing out back-

packs filled with school supplies to help prepare 

children for the upcoming school year! 

The event will be held at Oakwood Terrace in Kanawha 

City, on Saturday, August 10, starting at 10:00 am.  We 

will provide food, fun and entertainment along with giving 

away school supplies. 

There will be a Backpack Assembly Party on Friday, Au-

gust 9, at 7:00 pm, in the Kanawha Valley Church Fellow-

ship Hall.  Pizza and light refreshments will be served. 

To sign-up to help with the backpack distribution, you can 

use the following link: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/10C0C4AA4AB23A1FFC34-50381757-backtoschool#/ 

Please see Carson Henley with any questions. 

God told Moses to raise a bronze serpent on a pole so 

people who were sick could look at it and be healed 

(Numbers 21:4-9). Likewise, we look to Christ, raised up 

on a cross, and our souls are healed.  -  Newsletter 

Newsletter 


